
Office News: We hope this message finds you all refreshed and filled with 

the warmth of the holiday season. Welcome back to Bridlewood Children 
Centre ! We're excited to kick off the new year with our little ones and dive 
into a month filled with joy, learning, and delightful activities. As we navigate 
the winter season, please ensure your child comes to daycare with appropriate 
winter attire, including hats, gloves, and warm coats. Additionally, we kindly 
ask that you notify us of any illnesses or symptoms to help us maintain a 
healthy environment for all.

Caterpillar News:  After a long four months absence, Having Ms. Sabina 

back with us is amazing. Welcome Back Ms. Sabina. We extend a warm 
welcome to the newest members of our family. January brought us an adorable 
new face, and we are thrilled to watch him grow, learn, and play alongside his 
older brother and new friends. Let us welcome Beau Williams. We are sad to 
see Atharva leaving our room. This month we are going to learn about Snow 
and winter weather, winter animals, and our five senses.

Butterfly News: Having a new member in the room is always great. We are 

welcoming Atharva. This month we are going to learn about the amazing 
Winter. Winter clothes, Walking and playing in the snow and winter safety at 
home.

Ladybug News: Loosing a friend is always hard. We are going to miss you 

mr. Yousif. This month we are going to learn about the new year, Winter, 
Transportation, Bears, and our five senses.

Bunny News: Let us welcome Yousif to our class. We are going to have lots 

of fun. This month we are going to talk about new year and Teddy Bears as 
well as learn about hibernation and winter animals.

Dinosaur News: January we are going to focus on elements of kindness. We 

will be talking about patience, politeness, and helping others. Also we will be 
doing some garden arts.
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